PETITION

TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES ASSEMBLED IN PARLIAMENT:

We the undersigned citizens of central Victoria wish to draw to the
attention of the House that the Productivity Commission has
recommended the removal of the Parallel Import Restrictions on books.
Such a proposal if enacted would result in the loss of hundreds of jobs
in the central Victorian community and make a significant downward
impact on the economy of the area.

Your petitioners therefore ask the House to reject the recommendation
of the Productivity Commission regarding Parallel Import Restrictions on
books and to retain the current arrangements.





